
COMMUNITY
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WAYNE COUNTY, JESUP, ODUM, & SCREVEN
JOINT COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE

Plan for the Future

YOUR VOICE MATTERS

Wayne County, and the Cities of Jesup, Odum, and Screven are in the 
process to develop a new joint comprehensive plan in accordance with 
state law. 

The comprehensive plan is a guide to making Wayne County an improved 
place to live, work, recreate, and do business for all concerned. 

All comments submitted through online survey will be 
anonymous, and will factor into the shaping of com-
prehensive plan priorities. You may also take the survey 
using the following link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BYHVCCJ
You may also send comments to baxley@hogarc.org, or 
mail them to the Heart of Georgia Altamaha Regional 
Commission at 331 West Parker Street, Baxley, Georgia 
31513. Please submit comments by June 1, 2025.

Scan the QR code to take the survey for the Wayne County Joint Comprehensive Plan

For more information, visit the Comprehensive Plan website: 
https://bit.ly/4fEusK2, or contact us at 912-367-3648


